Budget hearing — March 14, 2016
(draft minutes)

The budget hearing for the 2016-17 year was called to order by Supervisor Matthews at 6:00
pm on March 14, 2016. All board members were present. Guests present were Hank Cross,
Deanna Turner, Floyd Koerner, Jr. and Charlene Austin. The Pledge of Allegiance was given by
all.

A few changes were made in the proposed budget to reflect recent income. Thelen moved to
recommend approval of the proposed budget to the board. Reed seconded the motion and it

passed.

Koerner moved to adjourn. Schuman seconded the motion and it passed.

Nancy Koerner, clerk



